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Dear Parents/Guardians and Members of the Rochelle Park School District, 

Mrs. Cheryl Jiosi 
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I hope that you and your family and friends are all well as we continue to respond to the COVID-
19 pandemic. Over the last eight months everyone, everywhere has been impacted in some way. Being 
resilient and making shifts in the face of these challenges has become most necessary. In this manner, 
the Rochelle Park School District continues to move ahead, making changes where needed, to continue 
our commitment for educating students. The first three days of on-site learning have been productive. 
On behalf of the district, I thank all of you for your support, cooperation, and kindness; it has made a 
positive impact! 

Building upon the district's hybrid model, the November calendar is being published with this 
letter. This calendar is also being posted to the district's website for future referencing. Please take 
special note of Tuesday, November 3rd • By order of Governor Murphy all school districts must remain
closed this Election Day. Districts that already had the day scheduled for learning may provide online 
instruction as this will count toward the required minimum of 180 school days. Therefore, on November 
3, 2020 all Midland School students will be on a full online, remote learning platform for a½ day session 
(12:41pm dismissal, no Extended Learning periods). 

Everyone has been doing a wonderful job with compliance for wearing a face mask, maintaining 
social distancing, completing the daily health form before arrival each morning, and other related 
healthy and safe practices. Thank you so very much for your cooperation as this helps to bring a smooth 
start to each day for the students, and supports our efficient practices. 

The progress of this phase within Midland School, alongside public health developments and 
state requirements, will continue to be monitored. Updates will be provided as needed. May you and 
your families be well and enjoy the onset of the fall season. 

Sincerely, 

�!� 
Superintendent 




